
 
 

 

Friday 12th March 2021 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Further to Mrs MacDonald’s letter yesterday evening regarding school closure and testing, please find 
below information for the test centre in Corby where you will be able to collect a rapid lateral flow test 
kit.   
 
James Ashworth Square 
George Street 
Corby 
NN17 1QG 
 
Opening Hours 1.00pm – 8.00pm 
 
Find directions here 
 
You can either just turn up and collect your test kit from the centre, or you can follow the link below to 
order a kit online to collect or have delivered to your home. 
 
Find a Test Centre 
Order a test online 
 
Please note there is no need to book a PCR test for your child unless they start to develop symptoms of 
the virus. 
 
If you have any queries then please do not hesitate to contact me paula.crawford@grettonprimary.org. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Mrs Crawford 
Administrator 

https://www.google.com/maps?saddr=My+Location&daddr=52.487639,-0.703854
https://find-covid-19-rapid-test-sites.maps.test-and-trace.nhs.uk/
https://www.gov.uk/order-coronavirus-rapid-lateral-flow-tests
mailto:paula.crawford@grettonprimary.org

